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HOME OF HOPE WELCOMES 5 NEW CHILDREN 

 

We are so delighted to introduce our five new children: three 1 year olds and two 2 year 

olds. We welcomed them during Sundar's recent trip in October/November 2015. They 

come from very sad backgrounds, as a couple of their mothers had mental health 

problems, another couple of babies were born to unmarried mothers and one's parents 

died with HIV. It's sad to hear their stories but these children are very precious; although 

they have been abandoned, we believe that they are here for a reason and we can do so 

much to help them. They are a blessing to the Home of Hope family and they have already 

settled in very well. We praise God for this wonderful opportunity to care for them. We 

named them Joshua, Hannah, Daniel,Grace and Hope!! 
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(Due to the sensitive information and children's images we would kindly request you not to mention their 
names or post on on any social media such as Facebook please).  
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DAVID'S BIRTHDAY  
 
A year on since celebrating his birthday last year, then just 
days after arriving at the Home of Hope, it's great to see how 
he has progressed and how at home him and the others are. 
David in particular is a bundle of joy!   
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First day of school! The girls had not received their uniform yet so were in casual 

dress, but nonetheless they were just as proud and happy to be setting off to school. 


